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School Self Evaluation

School Self Evaluation is a Department of Education and Skills initiative to enable schools examine teaching and learning.  Last year we chose problem solving in Mathematics as our topic for investigation.  We surveyed parents, teachers and pupils and we examined the evidence provided by standardised tests (Drumcondra) and from a sample of copybooks across all classes.  We found much to celebrate but we also found some areas for improvement and we will tackle those over the next three years.  You can read the Report and The School Improvement Plan on our website under the tab School Self Evaluation.
French Classes

 Please book French lessons with Aurore Finaly at 0868255726 or aurore_finlay@eircom.net before classes commence on Tuesday next.

Lost Property

Lost Property is located in Cathy’s Office, but always check your child’s classroom first.  It is important to have your child’s name on all items.  The Uniform Warehouse can print iron on labels while you wait, the cost is €7 for 25.

Diary Dates

Confirmation Meeting for Parents: Wednesday September 24th 

PTA AGM:
Thursday September 25th.

School Garden

Our  garden is looking really well at the moment.  Thanks to all who have worked hard on it.

National Children’s Choir

The children in Fourth and Fifth classes have begun learning the repertoire for this year’s National Children’s Choir.  We are already looking forward to the performances in the Spring.

Open Evenings

Rockford Manor: Thursday 18th September 19.00-20.30

St. Joseph of Cluny: Wednesday 24th September 17.00-20.00
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